
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-1871 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0W2ViV:ref ]
Date: Thursday, July 9, 2020 10:52:25 AM

Thank you OPSB for standing up and paying attention to this critical issue, for the people. The
Icebreaker Developer is compromising fresh water for over 11 million people.? The greatest
threat of all is the undermining?of an EA, as?well as embellishing statements regarding job
creation, cost, etc. This project has been misrepresented from the beginning. OHIO NEEDS
YOU to FIND A WAY TO PAY VERY CLOSE ATTENTION TO THEM. They want to
industrialize a fresh body of water for all the wrong reasons.

Keleen McDevitt-Hanway
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